IPMS SEATTLE

Contact- Steve Lewis 8211262, 13651 99th NE, Kirkland
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NEXT MEETING: SATURDAY, January 15, 1983!

The January meeting will host the '"MODEL-OF-THE-YEAR CONTEST". There
will be as many categories as there are models to fill; and a special
"BD-5" mini-contest of which the winner will be given an award by Terry
""299 Models' Moore. Everyone is encouraged to bring any and all models
built during this past year. There will be 'Model-of-the-Year'" awards
for all categories. All models must be entered by 12:00 NOON, judging
will begin directly, with winners announced as soon as the judging is
completed, (between 1:00 and 1:30, hopefully)! So plan to stay a little
later.

Lt. Dave Balcer will bring some of his Navy slides to show us. Please
join us ==~ it will be fun!

LAST MEETING: A nice turnout, as expected; even quite a few models showed
up, for a non-contest month., Hopefully, all those, and more, will be here
for the "Model=of-the~Year', Thanks to all those who helped with the
goodies and refreshments, Bob Doran, Doug Remington, Carl Rohde, Wayne
Snowdon, George Pfromn and myself. I think we might have to change the
name of the club to '"Cookies Anonimous'"! Thanks again to Doug Remington
for showing us the slides of the St. Louis meet and various airecraft, they
were neat, as usual.

CHANNEL '9' TELETHON: The Telethon was a fair success, due in part to

IPMS Seattle having eleven people there to answer phones, It is always
interesting to view TV from the inside, rather than the outside, for a

change. Channel '9' always puts on a good feed around the 9 o'clock

break and, of course, all the TV you can watch! Thanks to these members

for their time and efforts: Chuck Ballenger, Steve Gallacci, Matt Hargreaves,
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Hawkins, Wes Moore, Earl Otto, George Pfromn, Greg Reynolds,
Roger Sawyer, Athal Williams and myself, Also, thanks to those of you who
called in your Support!

IPMS EMBLEMS: We have quite a few members with IPMS emblems on their
t-shirts and/or jackets, now, with more coming in all the time. Just
bring your new t-shirt or jacket (jackets don't have to be new) and give
them to Bob Doran and he will fix you up by the next meeting. A small
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